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Martina Werner (S&D), Nadine Morano (PPE), Evžen Tošenovský (ECR), Dominique Riquet (ALDE), Reinhard Bütikofer (Verts/ALE) and David Borrelli (EFDD)
Subject:	Expert Group on the Rail Supply Industry
On 9 June 2016, Parliament adopted a resolution on the competitiveness of the European rail supply industry[footnoteRef:1] by a broad majority. The Commission reacted in September 2016, promising to set up an Expert Group on the Rail Supply Industry to follow up on the resolution. The sector operates in an increasingly difficult world market characterised by aggressive competition. Therefore, quick and thorough follow-up is important in terms of securing jobs and growth in the European Union. [1:  	European Parliament resolution of 9 June 2016 on the competitiveness of the European rail supply industry, Texts adopted, P8_TA(2016)0280.] 

However, no call for applications has been published thus far, nor has any date for the launch of the Expert Group been communicated.
1.	Is the Commission aware of the difficult situation of the European rail supply industry and the urgency of this matter and could it explain why setting up the Expert Group is taking such a long time?
2.	When will the Commission publish the call for applications?
3.	On what date does the Commission expect to hold the first meeting of the Expert Group?
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